Tired of too many meeting conflicts?
Having trouble getting out the word about important events and initiatives?
Think it’s time for progressives in C-U to consider collaboration and coordination to better support our work?

[bookmark: _GoBack]Then come to the Progressive Fest Potluck hosted by Central Illinois Jobs with Justice on Oct. 5 from 6 to 9 p.m. at the Channing Murray Foundation, 1209 E. Oregon St., Urbana. Parking available in the back.

The potluck is open to all in our community who are concerned about any dimension of social justice – labor, environmental, anti-war and peace, gender, racial and ethnic equity, religious communities. Individuals and organizational representatives are welcome. Just bring something to eat or drink.

In addition to socializing, the agenda for the evening will include affording each organizational representative the opportunity to briefly describe their organization and its upcoming events or actions. There will also be a discussion of means to collaborate in the future.   



For more information, call 217-684-9920, leave message.
